DEPARTMENT OF SAFETY AND INSPECTIONS
Ricardo X. Cervantes, Director

CITY OF SAINT PAUL 375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 Telephone:  651-266-8989
Christopher B. Coleman, Mayor Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101-1806 Facsimile:  651-266-9124

Web:  www.stpaul gov/dsi

October 2, 2013

Jennifer Jahangiri
Khosrow Jahangiri

15477 Frost Path

Apple Valley, MN 55124

Re: 152 University Ave W — Cigarette/Tobacco License ID #20120005673

Dear Licensee:

It has recently come to the attention of the Department of Safety and Inspections (DSI) Licensing Section
that the Fire Certificate of Occupancy (CofO) for the above referenced building has been revoked.

This letter 1s intended to inform you that on Friday, October 11, 2013, DSI Licensing Section will begin
adverse action to revoke the above referenced license because there is currently no active CofO authorizing

occupancy of the building.

Alternatively, if you would rather cancel your license, please submit a written request to the attention of
Christine Rozek, DSI Deputy Director, to the address listed at the top of this letter.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, I may be contacted at 651-266-9106.
Sincerely,
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Tel? Fisehbach,
DSI Inspector 111
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c. Christine Rozek, DSI Deputy Director

Larry Zangs, DSI Project Facilitator
Barry Bortz, Investor Above Referenced License, Home Address

An Equal Opportunity Employer



